
The Anawim Society, in partnership
with Catholic Care Sydney would
like to thank our generous donors
and supporters for the opportunity
to host young vulnerable families in
the HOPE Program for a Christmas
lunch.

The lunch, held on December 14th
2023, was a festive end of year
Christmas themed event. There
were gifts, games, craft and
conversation, providing these
young parents with some
temporary relief from their daily
stresses. 

We also provided experiences that
young parents may not be able to
afford such as a gift for themselves
and their very first Santa photo with
their babies and young children.
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Our best community lunch event yet!


